
 

480 Argyle St. Picton 2571                              www.picton-h.schools.nsw.edu.au                    Ph:46771242/Fax:46771559 

 

 

 

 

20th August 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Re: Year 11 Preliminary Examinations 

 

We are writing to let you know of the arrangements for the Year 11 Preliminary Examinations. The 
examination period is from Thursday, 12th September to Friday, 20th September 2019. 

These examinations are a very important part of your child’s learning and are a major component of 

the assessment program for Preliminary subjects. As such, the usual rules apply regarding 

assessments and examinations. Any student who is unable to attend an examination must notify 

Student Central or Mr Wilson on the morning of the examination and must comply with the Senior 
Examination Policy (attached). 

Students must be in attendance at school for their scheduled examination. At other times, attendance 

is not compulsory. Students have received a copy of the Examination Timetable and, if this has been 

misplaced, it is available on the school’s website. Students must wear full school uniform 

Students should arrive at least twenty minutes prior to the examination start time and wait near the 
front of the hall. 

We assume that students attending a morning examination will go home afterwards to study. 

We wish the students the best of luck in their examinations. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school on 4677 1242. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M. Wilson         

Head Teacher Secondary Studies     

        

 


